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Alex Pearson - Executive Principal

10th May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are aware that Eid is fast approaching and has been confirmed to take place on either the
Thursday (13th) or Friday (14th) this week. | am sure many of you are looking forward to the
celebration.

We will authorise 1 days absence covering Eid during this week. We do not expect any children
to be off for any further days. We are aware that you may not yet know which day you will be
celebrating Eid this week, so we ask that you contact the office via telephone or email as soon
as you know. Please do this in advance if possible, or on the morning of the absence at the
very latest. The safety of the children is our primary concern and we call the homes of all
children who are not at school each day if we have not received a call or email regarding their
absence.

We hope you enjoy your Eid celebrations! | look forward to hearing all about them from the
children.

Yours faithfully,
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Alex Pearson
Executive Principal
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